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To:  All Parent/Carers 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

28 April 2025 
 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Non-Uniform Day – Friday 9 May 2025 
 
We will be holding a non-uniform day on Friday 9 May 2025 and the money raised will be donated to a charity 
which has been voted for by the Student Council and Student Leadership Team: 
 
Help for Heroes 
Help for Heroes is a British charity which supports members of the British Armed Forces community with 
their physical and mental health, as well as their financial, social and welfare needs.  
 
We are asking students for a £1.00 donation for the privilege of wearing their own clothes for the day and 
ask that the donation is made through WisePay. Alternatively, students can make a cash donation on the 
day. 
 
If your child/ward has physical education timetabled on this day, they must bring their PE kit to school for 
the lesson.  
 
I would like to thank you for your continued support.  
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Miss R Ricketts 
Deputy Headteacher 
 


